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St. Ignatius Chapel Announcement
Fifteenth Sunday, Year C
13 July 2025

1. The Alm Box (& & 4& ) of our Chapel has collected $50,510 from January to
December 2024. Part of the donation was given to the following organisations:

Caritas Hong Kong $5,000
Xavier Publishing Association $3,000
Missionaries of Charity (MC) $5,000
Little Sisters of the Poor $5,000
The Catholic Women’s League $2,000
School Evangelization 32,000
Hong Kong Red Cross $10,000
(Gaza Humanitarian Service)
Parishioner in need 3500
Little Sisters of the Poor $6,220

( Income from dinner vouchers for chapel
patron dinner)

Christ Mercy $5,000
Total spent: $43,720
Surplus: $6,790

Thanks for your generous support!

2. To celebrate the Jubilee Year, the diocese will hold the *"Pilgrimage of Hope: Journey
of the Holy Relics". Its aims at allowing parishioners to follow the footsteps of 120
saints and as such deepen their relationship with God.

Date: July 1to 13
Venue: Raimondi College and the Caritas Community Hall on Caine Road
Speakers: Talks and stories about each saint will be given by Bishop Joseph Ha and

representatives from various Catholic groups. If you are interested in this event, please
register online in advance. Details can be found on the poster outside the chapel.

3. The Chapel would like to take this opportunity to thank the benefactor who generously
donates a "'golf cart'* to convey our brothers and sisters in need back and forth the school
main entrance and the chapel before and after Sunday mass. This service is on trial and
formal announcement will be made once it officially begins operation.

In the meantime, the Chapel is recruiting volunteers to operate the golf cart. If you are
interested, please inquire at the Chapel Office.

The above announcements have been posted at the chapel entrances and uploaded to
the chapel's website. For inquiries, please visit the Chapel Office or call 2359 4407. God
Bless!



